
                          

 

 
 

11 June 2010 
 
 
KR Series Part Number Change 
 
 
Dear Customer 
 
Bussmann would like to inform you of the following part number change regarding the changeover from KR-
xxxxxxx-R to the equivalent product, CR-xxxxxxx-R 
 
We are moving our KR series production from a facility in Korea to our factory in China, however we expect to 
continue supplying KR series parts until the end of 2010 and will phase in the CR series during Q4’10. We will be 
handling the transition using our product change notification process but decided to also change the part number 
so that it was clear to our customers that a significant change has been made. 

 
We expect to have sample stock of the CR series parts in place by the end of July ‘10 at which point we will issue a 
formal announcement confirming the timings of this transition. Our expectation is that we will continue supplying the 
KR series parts until our stock our exhausted, most likely in Q1 2011.  
 
See datasheet attached of equivalent CR series. 
 
 
Yours Sincerely 
 
 
 
Anglia 
 


